

Chairman

Bruce E. Fyfe

VICE CHAIRMAN Rick Elkins

SECRETARY/TREASURER Nancy Ridenour

MEMBERS Phil Beauchamp Clay Biddinger George M. Cantonis Wanda Fyfe Richard Funk Jovce Funk Bill Goede Kenneth Hamilton Blair Holtev Margaret Holtey Patrick J Lepeak, D.D.S. Rev. David McAbee Judy Mitchell

FOUNDER

Frank Robertson

The Late Rev. Otis C. Green

PRESIDENT & CEO Barbara Green

> VICE PRESIDENT Libby Stone

VICE PRESIDENT Terrance McAbee

DIRECTOR OF PROGRAMS Zak White

DIRECTOR OF MARKETING

Jackie Dryden

DIRECTOR OF FINANCE Peggy Bartle November 14, 2012

Mr. Chris Renfrow **Charity Works** 635 Court Street, Suite 130 Clearwater, Florida 33756-5512

Dear Chris,

On behalf of the staff and the Board of Directors of the Homeless Emergency Project, Inc. (HEP), I want to thank Charity Works for your long-time commitment to the shelter and the services we provide to men, women, and children in need.

During our 16-year partnership, Charity Works has done so much to help HEP. From providing us with value-added purchasing capability to negotiating on our behalf for big ticket items (ie - beds, stoves, refrigerators, washers, and dryers) to helping us achieve savings when buying nationally recognized product lines, your organization's commitment to "Helping Those Who Help Others" is undeniable and far-reaching.

Because HEP is able to save money on tangible items like those mentioned above, we can use our limited resources where they are needed most . . . providing critical services to impoverished and homeless families and children, health stressed individuals without health care, and seniors in economic strife.

In addition, we truly appreciate the fundraising activities, such as Monopoly Night and the Charity Works Cup Challenge, which you host at prestigious venues throughout Pinellas County. They are professional, mission-driven, fun events that provide additional exposure and visibility to the several non-profits you support, HEP included. Thank you for always inviting us to be a part of them!

Chris, it goes without saying that the Charity Works/HEP collaboration is one (in the words of your website) that "achieves maximum efficiency in the administration of humanitarian resources." I am confident that this will continue for years to come.

Once again, thank you for giving to and supporting HEP. You are truly making a positive difference in the lives of many.

Sincerely,

Barb Green President & CEO